
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

March 27, 2019 

11:30 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 

TO:   Members, Committee on Small Business  

FROM:  Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman 

DATE:  Wednesday, March 20, 2019 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Unlocking Small Business 

Retirement Security.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:30 A.M. on Wednesday, March 

27, 2019 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.  

Retirement security is one of the most important issues facing Americans today. Retirement 

benefits not only provide future financial security for business owners and employees, but also 

allow entrepreneurs the ability to attract and retain talented individuals as their businesses 

grow.  However, many retirement plans are complicated and expensive to start and maintain. 

These challenges lead many small business owners to forgo such a plan, leaving the employers 

and the employees without adequate retirement savings. The hearing will examine the options for 

small employers, the benefits and barriers they face in offering plans, and options for expanding 

coverage.  

 A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, March 25, 2019 in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Gerardo Bonilla, Senior Economic Advisor for 

the Committee, at 202-225-4038. 


